
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

From: Amber Cannon [ACannon@yatespetroleum.com] 
Tuesday, February 07, 2012 11:37 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Jerry Fanning; Bob A'sher 
RE: Williams 8 Battery Release 
WilliamsBattery_C141 _091711 Final.pdf 

Mike, 

Attached is the Final C-141 for this release. The analytical results and site diagram were given to you on 
2/1/2012 when I came to your office to discuss Yates' proposal for this release. Should you need anything 
else, please Jet me know. 

Thanks, 

Amber Cannon 

Environmental Regulatory Agent 

Yates Petroleum Corporation 

Office: (575) 748-411 1 

Cell: (575) 51 3-8799 

Email: acannon@vatespetroleum.com 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher(5)state.nm.us1 
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2012 10:33 AM 
To: Amber Cannon 
Subject: Williams 8 Battery Release 

Thank you for meeting with me to discuss remedial options for the 9/16/2011 release at this site (2RP-907). Having 
discussed the site with Glenn VonGonten and the Santa Fe environmental group, OCD will approve closure for this 
release. Yates Petroleum will continue to work with the Santa Fe Environmental Bureau on the abatement plan that is in 
place. 

Ihlkxt. 73W£cAe^ 
NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 
m i ke. b rat e h e r(g),st a te. ii m. as 

Amber, 

1 



Impacted .soils from the release have been excavated and disposed of at an NMOCD approved facility. Vertical delineation samples 
were taken at the site and the results were elevated chloride levels. After talking about the site with Jerry Fanning, it was determined 
that the elevated chlorides were in place before the release occurred, represented in the abatement plan for this location. These 
elevated chlorides are a result of an old pit that was at the location. These elevated chlorides are covered under an abatement plan that 
is currently in place. Yates Petroleum Corporation will continue to work with the Santa Fe Environmental Bureau on the abatement 
plan. Yates Petroleum requests closure of tills release. 



Amber Cannon 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Tuesday, February 07, 2012 10:33 AM 
Amber Cannon 
Williams 8 Battery Release 

Amber, 

Thank you for meeting with me to discuss remedial options for the 9/16/2011 release at this site (2RP-907): Having 
discussed the site with Glenn VonGonten and the Santa Fe environmental group, OCD will approve closure for this 
release. Yates Petroleum will continue to work with the Santa Fe Environmental Bureau on the abatement plan that is in 
place. 

JftiJti: 77ka£cAe/L 
NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, N M 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-0857 

mike.bratcher@,state.nm.ns 
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